ARCHBISHOP'S HOUSE

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS

July 17, 1963

Dear Doctor Garcia:

Thank you for your kindness in
sending me an autographed copy of the
book "Among the Valiant' by Raul Marin.
I have had time to read only a small
portion of it but I believe that the
author has acquited himself very well;

Again thanking you and with all

good wishes, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ

ost Rev Robert E. Lucey
Archbishop of San Antonio ,

K

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas 784



